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IT Board Report 

1. Current IT projects include: 
- Courts – wrapping up some desktop computer installations 
- Courts – troubleshooting audio problems in two courtrooms, waiting for State assistance 
- LEC – wrapping up some desktop computer installations  
- Highway – starting a new desktop deployment 
- New Courts – moving computer equipment as needed for the carpeting project. Moved 
Probation into EOC. As of April 4, already started moving Probation back to their offices. 

2. Upcoming projects include: 
- SAO – new desktop and laptops due in mid-April, start deploying late April. 
- SAO – Prepping new laptop for new hire 
- County-wide - Moving County email addresses from “countyoflee.org” to “leecountyIL.gov”. 
Expect more news and announced schedule by April 11. 
- County-wide – I will be sending invitations for new cybersecurity training on April 21. 

3. Cybersecurity training. Regarding this training, it is important that we all complete this training, 
not only is it a state requirement for all employees to complete the training, it helps protect us 
against malware, ransomware and phishing attacks. 

Let me know if you have any other questions. 

Thank you. 

Paul Gorski 
IT Director 
Lee County, IL 
815-285-8166 
pgorski@countyoflee.org 


